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Institutional Bulletin

Resumption of Classes for BED, SHS, TED, and Graduate Studies
January 6 , 2020, January 7, 2020 and January 11, 2020

Please be advised that classes for the Basic Education Department will resume on January 6 (Monday), 
whereas classes for the Senior High School and Tertiary Education Department will start on January 7 (Tuesday). 
In addition, classes for Graduate Studies will begin on January 11 (Saturday). Old (returning) students are required 
to wear their proper uniforms, whereas new students/transferees who have yet to purchase their uniforms will be 
permitted to wear civilian clothes for one week. Students who fail to follow the university dress code shall not be 
allowed entry to the campus.

Please be guided accordingly




